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26th	March2021			
	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers,	
	
As	we	approach	the	end	of	Spring	term,	we	would	like	to	thank	you	for	all	of	your	hard	work	and	resilience	this	term.	
It	has	been	tricky	for	all	of	us	but	we	are	proud	of	our	pupils,	both	with	the	work	that	they	have	done	at	home	and	
how	successfully	they	have	returned	to	school.		
	
During	the	last	three	weeks	we	have	been	amazed	at	how	strong	the	attendance	as	been	–	we	almost	reached	our	
school	target	of	96%	in	all	three	of	the	weeks	–	thank	you	and	please	lets	keep	this	up	in	the	summer	term!	
	
We	end	the	term	on	Thursday	1st	April	at	the	slightly	earlier	times	below:	
	

Reception	–	Tulip	 2.10	 Coldham	Grove	

Reception	–	Daffodil	 2.15	 Coldham	Grove	

Reception	–	Crocus	 2.20	 Coldham	Grove	

ARP	 2.10	 Small	Playground	

Year	1	 2.10	 Small	Playground	

Year	2	 2.10	 Large	Playground	

Year	3	 2.20	 Small	Playground	

Year	4	 2.30	 Small	Playground	

Year	5	 2.20	 Large	Playground	

Year	6	 2.30	 Large	Playground	

	

	

We	return	to	school	on	Monday	19th	April	and	we	wish	you	a	lovely	Easter	break.	We’ll	continue	to	keep	in	touch	
if	we	need	to	make	changes	due	to	new	government	guidance.		

Stay	safe,	keep	healthy	and	look	after	yourselves	and	your	family.			

	

Kind	Regards,	

	

Zoe	Hussain	and	Kelly	Gradwell	
	

	


